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Investigator Robert Accetta, 
 
Thank you for allowing me to review the Factual Report.  It appears to be a pretty 
accurate depiction of the tragic AMTRAK incident that happened in our County.  I 
only have one detail that may be pertinent to the report: 
 
On Page 7, Line 7 it is mentioned that a Captain from the Churchill County 
Sheriff's Office arrived at 1153 hours.  This is true of this Captain (Horsley); 
however, CCSO Captain Jon Haugen and CCSO Corporal Jared Jones had arrived 
at the scene at 1142 hours, and, while they did not establish an IC at this point, 
they did commence with emergency aid and communicating back to dispatch with 
first-hand scene information.  Our agency was the first responders on scene. 
 
Thank you for your efforts. 
 
Ben Trotter, Sheriff 
Churchill County Sheriff's Office 
73 N. Maine St. 
Fallon, NV  89406 
(775)423-3116 




